
I am a teacher with the TDSB and have had the pleasure of hosting a JPEC workshop twice over 

the past four years. Parkdale Public School has had such a great experience with the 

professionals who come to education and entertain our students. 

The first was a percussion performer/teacher and the second was a trio of three professional jazz 

musical artists. Besides the musical value, there was also a movement component incorporated 

for both--something that our students really respond well to. Both visitors were engaging for 

students and lead to more discussion afterwards. Sandy has been great at responding to our 

school's needs and matching these performers with our students. 

I have recommended the JPEC program to other teachers at other schools. I have really 

appreciated the opportunities. Thank you, JPEC!  

Katharine da Costa Parkdale P.S.  

 


